City OF SaAINT PAUuL
OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

June 2, 2015

James and Heidi Schneider
1645 Margaret Street
St. Paul, MN 55106

Mr. and Mrs. Schneider —

This letter is being sent in follow-up to your previously filed Application for Appeal of a
Correction Notice at 1645 Margaret Street. While you were in the office, you were scheduled
for a legislative hearing to take place on Tuesday, June 16, 2015; however we need to
reschedule that hearing at this time, per legislative hearing staff.

Your hearing is now scheduled to take place on Tuesday, June 9, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. in Room
330 City Hall, at 15 Kellogg Blvd. W., St. Paul, MN 55102.

Please feel free to contact the Appeals Line with any questions, at (651) 266-8585.

Thank you,
Katie Foss
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